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4th grade students completed their “What Bugs Me” PBL project. They had a gallery walk on 
Friday, February 14 for parents and community members. We had judges come in and judge the 
students’ presentations. They selected the top 10 inventions and 3 honorable mentions. 
Unfortunately, the Science and Engineering Fair was canceled for our top 10 students to 
participate in. We are looking at bringing in Jason Hiner from Keystone to listen to our top ten 
students present.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We have our preschool open house on Tuesday, February 25 in the elementary cafeteria. We 
already have 57 4-year-olds pre-registered and  30 3-year-olds pre-registered. Great things are 
happening in the preschool world!  
 
Every 1st grader in Iowa will receive 20 decodable books this year. Our 1st graders have 
received their first 10 books! The 10 Just Right Reader Science of Reading decodable books 
were chosen specifically for them to keep! These books provide students with fun stories to 
practice the important reading skills they’re learning in school!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Elementary students celebrated the 100 days of school! 
Thanks to all of our parent volunteers who helped on this  
special day!  
 
 
 


